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31 March 2013

Dear IFF CB,
The GBFUA will continue to promote floorball in the UK and will continue to be open to everyone.

The aims of the GBUFA is to put in place the structures to allow the sport to grow and facilitate
training and a safe environment for everyone to enjoy floorball in the UK.

The GBFUA also requires all actions taken to be in accordance to good governance policies and to
act in compliance with Child Policies; this point is major concern for the GBFUA.

The GBFUA has suggested using the Sport and Recreation Alliance to mediate in this situation due
to their knowledge on resolving similar situation in the UK.

The GBFUA has put in place a process with the intention to resolve this situation and we invite the
UKFF to resume the process.

We suggest using the National Team as a tool to unite the sport under one banner and will
welcome all players to be part of the training and the squad.

The GBFUA also requires the UKFF to return all the GBFUA equipment which has been taken
without permission.

Kindest Regards

Ms Bev Needham.
GBFUA Chairperson

info@gbfua.org.uk
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